
Business plan 2020/21 approved. 
 
5 There was submitted a report by the Director of Strathclyde Pension Fund 
regarding the proposed terms of a business plan for Strathclyde Pension Fund Office 
for 2020/21, detailing performance objectives and development priorities together 
with the draft budget to deliver the plan. 
 
After consideration, the committee approved the 2020/21 business plan and budget 
for Strathclyde Pension Fund, as detailed in the report. 
 
 


